
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF A 

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 

OF PECKFORTON AND BEESTON VILLAGE HALL 

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

ON 

TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER AT 7PM 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to elect new members to the 

Management Committee and appoint a new Chair. 

The meeting is open to all residents of Peckforton and Beeston and 

will be followed by the regular meeting of the Management 

Committee. 

In accordance with the Deed of Trust for the hall, anyone wishing to 

put themselves forward either for election to the Management 

Committee or appointment as Chair needs to be proposed and 

seconded by at least two existing committee members. 

For further information or advice please contact Jimmy Rae (Vice 

Chair/Acting Chair) on 07919 156432 or email 

PBVHcommittee@gmail.com 
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